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AAUW Pendleton Branch Newsletter     
September 2015 

 
 
 
 

AAAAUUWW  PPeennddlleettoonn  BBrraanncchh  
SSeepptteemmbbeerr  MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  MMeeeettiinngg  

 

Members and Friends Potluck 
Share “What Did You Do This Summer?”     

 

 
 

September 3 (Thursday) 
5:30 p.m. 

Vert Clubroom 
 

Bring your favorite potluck dish 
(beverages and table service will be provided) 

 
 

 

OOccttoobbeerr  MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  MMeeeettiinngg  
 

Thursday, October 1, 7:00 p.m. 
Vert Clubroom 

 

Bob Patterson, “Local Fuel Tax Ballot Measure: 
Where Your Tax Dollars Go” 
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2015–2016 Pendleton Branch 
AAUW Leadership Team: 

                 
                                         541- 

Co-Presidents 
  Melissa Woodbury    276-0268 
  Marlene Krout      276-7596  
 
Communications Vice President  
   Renée Struthers     377-0504 
          
Membership Vice-President 
   Jan Bruning      276-1929 
                                                 
Finance Vice-President 
   Dianne Barnes       276-5547 
 
Co-Program Vice-Presidents 
   Susan Doyle             966-8854 
   Karen Allen      276-2943         
 
Recording Secretary 
   Judy Witte               276-6289 
 
Appointed Leaders:   
      
BMCC Liaison –  Diane Drebin 
 
EF/LAF 
   Kathleen Mace         276-1006 

 
Newsletter & Directory Editor 
   Susan Doyle             966-8854 
 
Bylaws 
    Kathy Ward       276-0308 
 

 
 

AAUW Association website 
aauw.org 

 
AAUW of Oregon website 

aauw-or.aauw.net 
 

AAUW Pendleton website 
pendleton-or.aauw.net 

 

 

NOTES & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
September Lunch Bunch: The September Lunch Bunch will be 
Monday, September 21. Place TBA. 
 
September Board Meeting: The September board meeting will be  
Monday, September 21, 7:00 p.m., at Marlene Krout’s. 
 

 
  

President's Corner for September 
2015 

 
By Melissa Woodbury & Marlene Krout 

 
Can you believe that the summer is about over, school has started, 
Round-Up is almost upon us and it is time to turn our attention to 
all the activities and meetings that our Program VPs, Karen Allen 
and Susan Badger Doyle, have arranged for us. Once again we will 
be starting off the year with a potluck at the Vert on September 3 at 
5:30 p.m. Please bring your favorite dish and stories of your 
summer.  Yes, we really will base our program on “What did you 
do this summer?” Feel free to bring photos and any other 
mementos.  As always, our meetings are open to the public, and 
this might be a really good time to invite that friend that you have 
always meant to introduce to AAUW. There is a state-wide push 
for new members, and we always welcome new faces. 
 
The programs for this coming year look amazing, as usual. We will 
have an unveiling of the schedule at the September meeting but, 
for those of you who can’t wait, we will say that October’s 
meeting will be on ballot issues and we all know that there will be 
some very interesting ones on our local ballots. Mark that date, 
October 1 at 7:00 p.m., again at the Vert. 
 
What would AAUW Pendleton be without a grapefruit sale? Kathy 
Ward will once again be chairing this project and you can look 
forward to receiving your lists in October. It looks as though we 
will be able to use PGG again this year for our distribution day, 
which is a major worry lifted.  
 
See you all on the 3rd. 
 
 


	Judy Witte               276-6289

